
THE MANGOLD-HOLZHAUS HOUSE

Owners: Dr. & Mrs. W. Corbett Holmgreen

Surveyed in 1844 by John James, this lot was granted by Henri

Castro to Basio Weber by deed dated August 15, 1846, and was conveyed

by Basio Weber to F.E. Phillips by deed dated March 8, 1847. Mr. Phillips

sold the property on January 4, 1855, to August Mangold. The exact date

the house was built is unknown, but the legal documents of 1855 mention

"a house and a rock fence."

The property remained in the August Mangold family until 1923

when his heirs conveyed the property to his daughter, Katie Mangold

Holzhaus, and Arthur Holzhaus. The homestead remained in the Holzhaus

family until their youngest son Harold died in 1981. The present owners

purchased the property in 1982, and spent a year restoring the quaint 3-

story house. It had never been modernized. The house was awarded the

PCH Marker.
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